
Staying Safe in The City 
30 August 2017 

12 - 4pm  

Newcastle Civic Centre, Banqueting Suite  

We are inviting all 13 - 21 year old's to come and tell us 

what makes them feel safe in and around Newcastle.  

There will be guest speakers, including young people, 

and the chance for you to help shape the work of 

Newcastle Safeguarding Children's Board.  

For more information contact 

andrea.semple@newcastle.gov.uk 


